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Dr. Garcia's
Personal Letter to Patients

 

To All of My Patients,
 
After 35 years of practicing medicine, I am announcing my
retirement as of April 21, 2023.
 
It is with very mixed emotions that this decision is being
made. It may be earlier than many of you anticipated, but a
number of personal factors came together over the past
year to make this the right time. There is no doubt that I will
miss doing what I have enjoyed doing for so many years,
however, I know it is time for me to step back.
 
It has been my absolute privilege to be a part of your lives
for so long. You have all impacted my life in more ways that
you will ever know.  I will always be humbled and
appreciative that you have allowed me to be a part of your
life’s journey as you have been a part of mine. It has been a
unique opportunity and a gift. Thank you.
 
I will continue to see my patients and take care of your
needs for the next few months.
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For my plastic surgery patients, I am entrusting Dr. John
Minoli to be the Custodian of Records. Dr. Minoli is a board
certified plastic surgeon. His telephone number is
702.463.3369.
 
For my regenerative medicine patients, I am recommending
you transition your care to American Medical
Wellness. They perform the same services we provide in my
office at the present time. Their telephone number is
702.347.7000. I will be available for consulting in their office
should you wish after I close my office in April. This will be
for a short time only.
 
I am sure many of you will have questions and concerns
and I ask that you please call my office staff at 702-870-
0058 or 702-838-0571 and they will be happy to help you. If
you desire a short discussion with me after learning of my
retirement, please have my staff find a time for me to
answer questions you may have.
 
If the next chapter of my life is half as rewarding as my time
spent with all of you, I will be one fortunate man.  Please
accept my thanks and my appreciation.
 
I wish you all the best,
 
Julio Garcia, M.D.
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